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Mr. Sobota serves as the Insurance Specialist for the U.S. Department of Homeland Security/Federal Emergency Management Agency (DHS/FEMA) Region III Office in Philadelphia.  He serves as a subject matter resource for internal and external National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) stakeholders.  His current area of focus includes outreach efforts related to “Closing the Insurance Gap” and building a culture of preparedness.  Rich also assumed responsibilities as Regional Community Rating System (CRS) Coordinator in January 2016.  
Before joining FEMA, Rich served as the Northeast Territorial Manager under FEMA’s NFIP Bureau & Statistical Agent contract, planning for and providing technical assistance and training to various NFIP stakeholders.  In this role, he conducted numerous seminars, workshops and informational meetings for various NFIP audiences. He has assisted FEMA’s disaster response efforts during deployments to numerous Federally Declared disaster sites throughout the United States and its territories.
Rich holds a B.A. in Communications Arts (cum laude) from the College of New Jersey and was awarded the designation of Chartered Property Casualty Underwriter (CPCU) in 1989.  
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